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Paul Byrne,

Dear Sir/Madame,

Re: Object strongly to Mr. Rob Pyne MP Abortion Law Reform.

I wish to register my strong objection to Mr. Rob Pyne’s Abortion Law Reform as it 
allows for abortion 
after 24 weeks on viable babies and is in reality abortion until birth.

Such a proposed extreme amendment to abortion law reform removes protection for 
Queensland women and their babies.

Abortion is the taking of a life and life should be protected at all costs.

Regards,

Paul Byrne.

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016

Submission No. 949 
Received 3 Oct 2016




